
 
 

 

 

 

PARENT BOARD  
On Wednesday, we held our half termly 

parent board meeting. The meeting was 
very positive and we generated ideas for 

the upcoming events for Book Week 
which will be held the week commencing 

the 4th March. There will be lots of 
exciting activities throughout the week, 

which will involve the children and the 
parents, so keep a look out on Friday 

News for the dates and times.    
 

SCIENCE RE ASSEMBLY 
Thank you to Reverend Stafford for 

delivering another wonderful assembly to 
the school yesterday.  The story that we 

listened to was about Epiphany and the 
journey of the three wise men following 

the star to find the baby Jesus.  
Throughout the story, Reverence Stafford 

showed the children a number of amazing 
science experiments, which both children 

and staff thoroughly enjoyed and always 

look forward to seeing. 
Bobby M Reception: I liked the water in 

the cups, it was magic. 
Luna Reception: It made me jump 

when the lid popped off the bottles. 
Harry Year 1: I liked it when he made 

the stick thing (pulley) and he made it 
walk towards each other. 

Eve Year 1: I liked it when the Epsom 
salts were put in the container with the 

water and the lids popped off and hit the 
roof. 

Mason Year 2: I really liked it when we 
were shown the pots that were filled with 

gas popped and went shooting into the 

air.  
Cara Year 2: I really liked it when the 

balloon went along the string and hit the 
target. 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
Imogen Year 3: I liked the experiments 

and that they showed me something new. 
Will Year 3: I found it really fun and I 

like that they always show us something 
new every time they come. 

Eve Year 4: I enjoyed the part when the 
lids flew off the bottles. The whole 

experiment was incredible. 
Katie Year 4: I enjoyed it when he put 

the oil and powder in the water and the 

mixture went spongy.  
Evie Year 5: I really enjoy the visit 

every time as the investigations are 
interesting and fun. 

Isaac Year 5: I really enjoyed the 
experiments. 

Sara Year 6: I found the assembly really 
interesting as we learned more about 

Jesus, however we did it in a fun way. 
Kennedy Year 6: I found the assembly 

interesting and learned a lot about the 
Christmas Story and how things worked. 

 

DON’T WORRY, BE HAPPY! 
It is important that we keep ourselves 
well both mentally and physically. You 

may be feeling the blues, you may be 
wanting to maintain your healthy outlook 

on life or you may be going through a 
tricky time. 

   
The Warrington Happy?Ok?Sad? website  

http://happyoksad.warrington.gov.uk/  

has a plethora of links to support you in 
this.   

 
A link can be found on our school website 

under the safeguarding tab. 
This a local service developed for the 

families of Warrington. It provides 
valuable signposts for children, adults 

and the elderly.  Please pass on this link 
to family and friends.  
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NEWCHURCH 

Newchurch Community Primary School                                           Headteacher: Mrs S Lawrenson                    

 01925 763427                                                                                                               www.newchurchprimary.co.uk 

If you have any concerns about Child Protection or Health and Safety, 
Please contact school 

 

18th January 2019 

http://happyoksad.warrington.gov.uk/
http://www.newchurchprimary.co.uk/


Have a lovely weekend. 
Mrs Lawrenson 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Attendance w/e 11th January 2019 
Our whole target is 97.5% 

 

 Y3   97.8%  

 Y1   97.4%  

 Y5   96.2%  

 Y6   94.8%  

 Y2   93.7%  

 Y4   91.1%  

 
Please remember to telephone school if your child is 

unwell so that such absences can be recorded as 
 nauthorized. If permission is not given for a holiday or 
we are not informed of the reason for an absence, it will 

have to be recorded as  nauthorized.  Thank you. 

SCHOOL DIARY DATES 

11.2.19 Young Voices 

7.2.19 Valentine’s Disco (date changed) 

4.3.19 Book Week  

7.3.19 Dress up Day  

11.3.19 PAN performance 

5.4.19 
Dress down day for Easter 

eggs 

8.4.19 Easter Bingo 

13.5.- 

16.5.19 
KS2 SATS WEEK 

23.5.19 Summer Disco 

28.6.19 PTA BBQ 

4.7.19 Y6 Play CHS 

12.7.19 Y6 Prom (arranged by parents) 

To help with family financial planning, please be 
aware, pupils in Year 5 will be going to Kingswood in 

October and Y4 will be going to Beeston in July. 

READING LADDER  

w/e 18th January 2019 

   

 Y4   97% + 

 Y5   97% + 

 Y1   88% + 

 REC   78% + 

 Y2   76% - 

 Y3   75% = 

 Y6   75% - 

   

REC   

98.1% 
 

WELL DONE CORNER 
Congratulations to Heidi in Y4 who was 
awarded Bolton Wanderers U9’s girls 

Players’ Player of the Year trophy.  



 
 

 

 


